
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE IN CARE – EMOTIONAL HEALTH AND 
WELLBEING  
 

- Members discussed this item informally.  It was highlighted that positive work was being 
undertaken in this area and it needed to be brought to the attention of the Children and 
Young People Committee. 
 

- The Chairman suggested that once the report was completed, it comes back to a meeting of 
the Corporate Parenting Sub-Committee in the New Year. 

 

SUB-COMMITTEE WORKSHOP AND TRAINING PLAN  
 
The Sub-Committee workshop and training plan was reviewed informally. 
 

- Officers stated that the Corporate Parenting sub-committee Annual Report would not be 
ready to be reported to the Children and Young People Committee (CYP) meeting on the 8th 
November 2019.  This was due to the comparative data not being available until the 
beginning of December. 

 
- Members suggested that the report could be taken to the Corporate Parenting Sub-

Committee meeting on the 15th January and the CYP meeting on the 21st January 2020.  
However, due to the statutory publication deadlines, the agenda for the CYP meeting would 
have to be published on the 13th January.  Therefore, it was agreed that at the CYP meeting 
would receive a verbal updates on comments made by the Sub-Committee. 
 

- An Officer stated that the validated exam results would not be ready to be brought to the 
Sub-Committee till May/June 2019.  
 

- Members discussed organising the training plan/forward agenda plan thematically so it 
synergises with the Sub-committee agenda and the 5 key priorities. 
 

- Members suggested that the theme for the November Corporate Parenting Sub-Committee 
meeting could be stability and permanence. 
 

- Members suggested that the theme for the January 2020 Corporate Parenting Sub-
Committee meeting could be Health. 
 

- Members suggested it would be appropriate to move the ‘Emotional Health and Wellbeing 
of Children in Care and Care Leavers Task and Finish Group report and recommendations’ to 
the January 2020 meeting.  
 

 
 


